
 

 
 
 
 

September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

In light of the arrangements for the funeral of Her Majesty the Queen Elizabeth II, we have 
rearranged the Year 12 Pastoral Parents' Evening. This event will now take place on Monday 
26 September from 5.00 - 6.30 pm in Constance Green Hall at St Aidan's. 

 

We hope that you will still be able to join us for this event and look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Chris Kidman 

 

Director, Associated Sixth Form St Aidan's 

 
 
 


